
“The City of Victoria recognizes the Songhees and Esquimalt Nations in whose traditional territories we live and work “Hay swx qa” 

N o . 1  C e n t e n n i a l  S q u a r e   V i c t o r i a   B r i t i sh  C o lu m b ia   C a n a d a   V 8 W 1 P6  
T e l e p h o n e  ( 2 5 0 )  3 6 1 - 0 2 0 0   F a x  ( 2 5 0 )  3 6 1 -0 3 4 8   Em a i l  m a y o r @ v i c t o r i a . c a  

October 25, 2021 

Colin Plant 
Chair, Capital Regional District 
625 Fisgard Street 
Victoria, BC V8W 1R7 
crdchair@crd.bc.ca 

Dear Chair Plant, 

On behalf of Victoria City Council, I am writing today to state that the City of Victoria endorses a 
regional contribution to the Lytton Fire Relief efforts and to ask that a contribution to the Lytton Fire 
Relief be considered in the CRD 2022 budget and report back at the October 28, 2021 COTW meeting 
on the decision of the CRD. 

This request was inspired by the enclosed letter received from the Regional District of Mount 
Waddington, following the devastating fire damage suffered by the Village of Lytton this past summer. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any 
questions regarding this letter. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Helps 
Victoria Mayor 
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File No. 310,01

August 27,2021

By e-mail to BC Local Governments

Dear Regional District Chairs and Boards, Mayors and Councils:

The people of the Regional District of Mount Waddington (RDMW) are independent,
resilient, and compassionate. Although we may be a little geographically and politically
isolated, we are caring, and community oriented. When trouble befalls óne of our
friends, we show up to help.

The Village of Lytton suffered a catastrophic loss this summer. The RDMW would like
to remind the population of Lytton and the Thompson-Nicola Regional District that they
do not stand alone in their time of need.

To help Lytton rebuild, the Electoral Area Directors of the RDMW will contribute one
dollar for every person in their representative areas. ln doing so, the Electoral Area
Directors of the RDMW wish to challenge all other local governments to make a similar
gesture.

This is a time for solidarity and the rebuilding of community, lives, and dreams
The Regional District of Mount waddington is honoured to contribute.

Since

H Sandra Daniels
Area A DirectorChair and Area B Director

t^r'rrLl
C Director

Rod Sherrell
Area D Director
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Regional District of Mount Waddington
ULLOO1 VILI-AGE OF LYTTON DATE27-Aug-202L CHEQUE NO. 3956

TOTAL 3,413.00

DATE INVOICE # DESCRIPTION / VOUCHER NO. AMOUNT

27-Auq-ZOZL VILI-AGE OF LYTTON VILLAGE OF LYT|ON - COMMUNITY REBUILD DONA LYTTON 3,413.00

REGIONAL DISTRICT OF MOUNT WADDINGTON
P.O. BOX 729, PORT McNEILL, BC VON 2R0
TEL: 250-956-330'l FAX: 250-956-3232

CANADIAN IMPERIAL BANK OF COMMERCE
P.O. BOX 340, PORT MoNEILL, BC VON 2R0

003956

DATE 20210827
YYYYMMDD

PAY Three Thousand Four Hundred Thirteen AND 00/100 Dollars $**"**3,413.00

TO THE
ORDER OF

VILLAGE OF LYTÍON

380 Main Street
PO Box 300
Lytton BC VOK1ZO

ilr0O I q 5 Ëil. t:O ?O ¡.[,rr[ [[r! f f,,r[08 I l.ll.




